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The Women in Fund Finance and supporters thereof, aboard the Biscayne Lady, departed at
noon on Sunday from the Eden Roc Marina across from the Fontainebleau Miami Beach. The
group cruised around for about two-and-a-half hours, enjoying engaging conversation and
refreshing cocktails followed by a tasty and filling lunch, all while taking in the gorgeous Miami
weather and scenic views of the gleaming high-rise homes. This was a great start to kick off the
Symposium.
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